
Mr. Simon Eksouzian 
146-44 58th Road 
Flushing, N. Y. 11355 

Dear ~r. Eksouz1an: 

November 13, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #19383 is enclosed. 

En c. 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


